
 

Client Feedback 
From: Gordon Callander  
Sent: 29 January 2015 17:26 
To: Tim 
Cc: secretary 
Subject: HB Designs Testimonial 
 
Dear Tim, Charlotte & Team HB, 
 
Sorry it's taken so long to get this to you. We are hoping to finish the landscaping in front of the range before 
Easter allowing for other commitments on the course and could send some photos once this is done if you'd like 
some for your portfolio. 
It really was a pleasure to work with you and we appreciate all the effort that went in from your side. If you're 
ever over please get in touch - Tim can confirm that the sun (almost) always shines here and that a steak 
baguette is never far away! I think I still owe Tim a cold beer.... 
Gordon 
  
 
La Moye Golf Club was delighted to be the first to install an HB Designs driving range enclosure.  
Having been initially drawn by the modern design, it was clear from our first contact with Tim and his team 
that they offered a refreshing approach whilst always being focused on providing a product that met the 
needs of the Club. 
 
HB Designs were able to offer a service that included design, planning and installation which proved an 
advantage during the project with a single point of contact. They were able to expertly negotiate planning 
procedures and responded quickly and professionally to the minor issues which inevitably arose in order 
to ensure that the project rang smoothly. The project was finished on schedule and on budget thanks to 
the skills of Tim, Charlotte and Mike who successfully managed the project despite our position "offshore" 
in the Channel Islands and the difficulties which this inevitably brings with regards to logistics. At all times 
they were a pleasure to deal with. 
 
We are delighted with the finished product which has been very well received and has led to increased 
use of the driving range. The structure is bright, airy and welcoming with plenty of space to ensure the 
safety of all those visiting the range. The wooden floor provides a solid base on which to place mats and 
also gives forgiveness when hitting balls. 
 
Whilst researching HB Designs, we were amazed by the glowing recommendations on their website but 
greatly reassured by the references we received prior to commissioning them. Having successfully 
completed the project we would like to add our own glowing recommendation and would welcome any 
enquiries for references. 
 
We are delighted to recommend HB Designs to any potential clients and are confident that their unique 
design and service will prove successful in expanding their current range of products. 
 
Jan 2015 Gordon Callander, La Moye Golf Club, Jersey 
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